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In fall 2015, the committee met with, and received its charge from Pam Feldhoff, Faculty 
Senate Chair. 
 
During spring 2016, committee members requested, and sought out, volunteers and 
nominations for Faculty Senate officers and committee members. For almost all 
committees, a slate of candidates was assembled to fill open positions. At the May 2016 
meeting, the committee conducted elections and tabulated the votes for Officers and 
Committee Members. 
 
The committee did not encounter, or have to address, any special or unusual matters 
during the academic year. 
 
BEN FOSTER, CHAIR  


